CORNHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL

Welcome Back! A warm welcome back to all our pupils, families, and staff at Cornhill Primary. We hope everyone has adjusted smoothly to school life after the break, and that our new P1s are settling in well.

We've got a few important dates and updates to share that may be of interest to you...

Parent Council Meeting

Our next Parent Council meeting will be held on: Wednesday 10th September at 6.15pm

This will be a brief meeting where we'll discuss current and upcoming activities within the school, along with Parent Council business. In attendance will be our Head Teacher, Mark Evans, Parent Council members, and often members of teaching staff.

We'd love to see more parents join us — whether you'd like to simply listen in and stay informed or get more involved by sharing ideas and offering support at events.

We prefer this to be an adults-only meeting, but if childcare is an issue, a video link can be arranged. For any questions or further information, please email pccornhill@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk



Get your costumes ready — our Halloween Disco will be on Wednesday 29th October!

P1-P3: 6.15-7.15pmP4-P7: 7.30-8.30pm

We're excited to announce we have a new DJ lined up to rock the dance floor and make it a night to remember!

Helpers are essential to make this event a success and we will request your help soon - if you're able to volunteer, please do. More spooky details coming soon...

Label It, Keep It, Support Your School!

Labelling your child's belongings is essential to help ensure they make their way back home. Not only does this protect your child's personal items, but it also saves valuable time for school staff when identifying and returning lost property.

If you're ordering labels for uniforms, water bottles, lunch boxes or other school items, Cornhill Primary has a unique code for mynametags.com. Simply enter School ID: 21863 at checkout and Cornhill School will receive 24% of your order value - a fantastic way to support the school while getting organised for the year ahead! Every order helps raise funds that go directly back into the school, benefiting your child and their classmates. Thank you for your support! (p.s. there's usually a discount code too if you do a search online!)

Follow Us!

Did you know we have a Facebook page? We share updates that are relevant and informative for Cornhill School parents and carers. Please follow **Cornhill Primary School Parent Council** to stay up to date!